
Have questions or need more information?  
Visit: 2020CENSUS.GOV

Funding for early childhood education  
helps set your child and family up  
for lifelong success.  
That’s why answering the questions on the 2020 Census and counting 
every child in your home is so important. Your answers help your local 
community receive money for the next 10 years for schools, child care, 
and more. 

Any personal information provided to the 2020 Census is kept safe  
and there are no citizenship questions asked. 

Postcard reminders will arrive in homes in mid-March. 
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Count to 10, 
then count 
your child. 

By April 1, 2020, every home 
will be invited to answer the 
2020 Census questions. You 
will have three ways to do this: 

1. Online (you can use your 
mobile device).  

2. By phone. 
3. By mail. 

The Census Bureau does  
not share any personal 
information.




